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| attended the Board of Directors meeting on June 23rd. It was reported that Region agreed to pay the
IRS in full to stop us from accruing further interest charges. We are continuing to work with the IRS to
have them forgive the penalty. If that happens, the penalty portion of the money paid to them will be
refunded.

I met with the Chief Financial Officer to help her learn the new software so she can produce the reports
needed by Region and the BOD.

All budgets for the various convention subcommittees have been approved. | will be working on a
suggested package price to submit to the Board at the next meeting.

Thank you for trusting me to serve,

Ron B.



